
  
 

Brascan Announces Appointment of Corporate Secretary 
 

October 25, 2021 – Vancouver, B.C. – Brascan Gold Inc. (CSE: BRAS) (“Brascan” or the “Company”) is 
pleased to announce that it has appointed Ms. Nicole Lacson as Corporate Secretary. Ms. Lacson has over 
15 years of experience in business and legal administration and is well versed in supporting venture issuers 
through corporate and securities matters. Specialized in financings, mergers and acquisitions, shareholder 
meetings, governance, and stock exchange compliance, Ms. Lacson’s clients depend on her wide range 
of skills. Ms. Lacson is the principal of Kamara Corporate Services Ltd., a Vancouver-based management 
and accounting firm that provides corporate secretarial and financial services to private and publicly listed 
companies. 
 
Geoff Balderson has resigned from his position as corporate secretary effective immediately. Mr. 
Balderson will remain as the chief financial officer of the Company.  
 
About the Company  

The Company is a gold exploration issuer based in Vancouver, BC. The Company holds an option over the 
Vulcan Property, located in the Fort Steele Mining Division in southeastern BC.  
 
For more information, investors should review the Company’s filings that are available at www.sedar.com. 
 
Contact Information 
Balbir Johal 
Director 
Telephone:  604 812 1747 
Email: bjohal75@gmail.com  
 
 The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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